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Canadian Hydrogen Association      December 3, 2024 
c/o Nicolas Hilario  
Bay Adelaide Centre,  
333 Bay St. #2400,  
Toronto, ON M5H 2T6 
nhilario@canadah2.ca 
 
 
 
Re: Letter of Support for Canadian Hydrogen Association’s CanExport Community Investments 
Funding Application 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
On behalf of the City of Prince George, I am pleased to provide this letter of support for the 
Canadian Hydrogen Association (CHA) in their application for CanExport Community Investments 
funding. 
 
The CHA’s initiative to develop a hydrogen foreign direct investment (FDI) strategy and create 
materials promoting Canada’s readiness in clean hydrogen technologies aligns with the City of 
Prince George’s goals of fostering economic growth, sustainability, and innovation in British 
Columbia and beyond. 
 
We believe that advancing hydrogen sector investment will bring significant benefits to 
communities across Canada, including ours, by enhancing economic development opportunities 
and contributing to a clean energy future. 
 
The City of Prince George fully supports the CHA’s application and the potential this project holds 
for attracting international investments to Canada’s hydrogen sector. 
 
If further information is required, please do not hesitate to contact my office. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 

Mayor Simon Yu 
City of Prince George          Page 1 of 1 
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